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Newsle�er 1   11th September 
Parentapp 

The parent app provides up to date important 

informa�on. If you would like an invite to 

download the app please call the office on 

0151 228 4069   

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 

0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 

h�ps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 

Worried about a 

child or young 

person. Call 

Careline  

0151 233 3700 

Contact Details  

In the interest of your child’s safety and well being we need:  

•  a named adult that can be contacted at all �mes  

•  at least 3 up to date telephone numbers 

•  a call if your child is absent from school  

If there is no contact a home visit will be carried out.  

You can apply for free school meals via this link  

h�ps://liverpool.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals/applica�on-form/  

Our Learning Mentor  

 Miss Clarke is available to talk privately about any 

concerns. Ring the office on 0151 228 4069 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I want to firstly express a warm welcome back to all our children and families and extend a special welcome to 

the new families who have recently joined us.  

When we returned to school this year we really did not know what to expect from our children who have been 

away from school and the rou�nes for so long. However they have been truly amazing. They are a credit to you 

and I thank you for preparing them so well for their return to school.  

There has been a slower return to our usual class �metables but from next week the children will start their P.E 

lessons. My le�er yesterday explained that for this year the children will need to come to school dressed in 

their P.E. kit. Please see more details about this on the Parentapp message and on the school website under 

le�ers.  

So far the new start and finish �mes have worked well. As you know these staggered starts are to avoid any 

conges�on and build up of groups on the playground in order to keep our whole school community safe. Next 

week we welcome our recep�on and nursery children back to school and their start and finish �me will be 

8.45am and 2.45pm. The playground will inevitably become much busier as we welcome another 112 families 

into the school. For this reason it is really important that all parents and par�cularly parents from our year one 

children s�ck to their allocated �me of 9.00am and 3.00pm to ensure the pathway through is kept clear.  

Parentapp 

From now on we will not be sending paper copies of le�ers home . All le�ers will be sent via the Parentapp. 

Thank you to everyone who has now downloaded the app, I hope you find are finding it useful. There s�ll re-

mains a few parents who have not downloaded it and will need to access le�ers on the school website. This 

week Mrs Davidson will resend a link to those parents to access the app. If you experience any problems please 

telephone the school office on 0151 228 4069. 



Flu Vaccina on 

This week you will have received the le�er regarding the flu immunisa�on programme. Please return your 

reply slip to school by Friday 18th September. The slip needs to be returned whether you give permission or 

not. The vaccina�on is only due to take place in November but every child needs to be triaged by the nurses 

before it goes ahead. 

Face Coverings 

As we revisit our procedures for the re-opening of the school we have decided that from next week staff will 

be wearing face shields at the beginning and end of the school day. It is not compulsory for face coverings to 

be worn by parents as you bring/collect your children however it is something you may wish to consider as 

we all endeavor to keep our community safe and bring down the transmission rate.  

Term dates 

New term dates are available on the Parentapp and are also on the website. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

Mrs Davies 

 

 

 

No ce from LCC 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

It is the start of a new academic year but we are in excep�onal �mes and having to change our behaviour. Due to the 

Covid 19 you are being asked to social distance and change rou�ne on entering and leaving the school gates. Road 

Safety is just as important, especially as we get used to those changes in the streets around our schools and if you are 

driving to the school we would ask you to consider parking in a safe legal place at least 200 metres away from the 

school gates and walk the rest of the way. If you can leave the car at home even be�er. Pavements are for the pedes-

trians please keep them clear of any vehicles we do not want people stepping out into the road because the access 

has been blocked. 

 

Happy Birthday 

Talia 2W 

Monday September 14th  - Recep�on and 

Nursery start school.         

Monday September 14th  - Roald Dahl Day 

Friday September 18th— Deadline for return 

of Flu Vaccina�on forms 

Thursday September 24th—Maths Party Day 

Friday October 23rd—School closes for half 

term  




